
From: Christopher.Connor@chandleraz.gov
To: Water Quality Guidance Document
Subject: City of Chandler Comments
Date: Wednesday, June 24, 2020 3:55:23 PM
Attachments: CAP WQ Chandler comments.pdf

Good Afternoon, 

Please see attached letter with the City of Chandler's comments on the Draft Water Quality Guidance document. 

The City appreciates the opportunity to engage and comment on the document. We look forward to further
communications about the process. 

Thank you, 
Chris Connor
Utility Regulatory Affairs Manager
Public Works & Utilities 
City of Chandler
Desk: 480.782.3586 | Cell: 480.442.8632 

NOTICE: This E-mail (including attachments) is covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act,
18 U.S.C. ss 2510-2521, is confidential and is legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you
are hereby notified that any retention, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is
strictly prohibited. Please delete if received in error and notify sender. Thank you kindly.
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